
From: Janis Allen <janisaa55@yahoo.com> 

Sent: Monday, May 18, 2020 9:12 AM 

To: Ebinger, Matthew J. - PDR 

Cc: Gray, Kimberly B. - City Council; Bieber, Craig K. - City Council Office; 

Jonathan Marcus; Martha Warthen; Melissa Savenko; Jerry Beverage; 

Mark Terrill; Jerome Legions; Bill Gallasch; Mayor WestAve; Olinger, 

Mark A. - PDR; Darby, Anne W. - PDR 

Subject: Ordinances 2020-103, 2020-104 and 2020-105 - request to delay 

 

CAUTION: This message is from an external sender - Do not open attachments or click links unless you recognize 

the sender's address and know the content is safe. 

 

   
To Whom It May Concern: 

 

I am writing on behalf of the Historic Jackson Ward Association to respectfully request the postponement of any 

additional action on Ord 2020-103, 2020-104 and 2020-105 until post COVID19 restrictions that limit public 

gatherings.  The purpose of this request is not intended to address the merits or specifics of the ordinances, but 

simply to ask that action on these items be paused until additional and requisite public meetings and community 

engagement can be held.   

  

I was in a meeting on May 12 with Planning staff and other neighborhood community leaders.  It is clear that there 

are still significant questions, issues and concerns that need to be addressed.  I look forward to continuing to explore 

the impact, direct and indirect, that the proposed zoning changes will have on Jackson Ward and the other 

communities.   

 

This request for a pause apppears reasonable and could prove prudent. 

  

Thanking you in advance for your consideration in this matter. 

  

Sincerely, 

Janis Allen 

President 

Historic Jackson Ward Association 

312-848-0196 

 


